
 

Civil Air Patrol has cultivated a close relationship with the National Transportation Safety Board 

in recent years.  This partnering, along with a strengthening relationship between CAP, the FAA, 

and military services has served CAP well.  Those organizations have also benefitted from their 

sharing with CAP.  Since 2010, the Army National Guard has extended an annual invitation for 

CAP members to attend the NTSB’s Aircraft Investigation Course, and paid the cost of tuition.  

As 2013 is now upon us, CAP is again opening the application process for members to be 

considered for attendance at the next course offering August 5-16, 2013.  

If you are interested in attending this two-week course, earning safety investigation 

certification from the world’s premier aviation accident investigation board, and applying your 

new mishap investigation skills for Civil Air Patrol in a variety of high-profile mishap reviews, 

then please apply as follows: 

 Submit a completed CAPF17 with the following information: 

o Title of Activity: NTSB Aircraft Accident Investigation Course 

o Location of Activity: NTSB Academy, Ashburn, VA 

o Dates of Activity: August 5-16, 2013  

 Attach both a CAP resume and a professional resume that show an ongoing 

commitment to CAP, along with aviation and leadership qualities that demonstrate your 

likelihood of success 

 Submit applications to your wing commander for endorsement and forwarding. 

 Finalists are contacted by the National Safety Team which makes the final selection 

based on follow-on questionnaires and interview results. 

Civil Air Patrol takes safety professionalism very seriously.  Selectees will represent CAP at the 

NTSB Academy alongside classmates of various branches of the U.S. Armed Services.    

Tuition is fully-paid by the Army National Guard.  Food, transportation, and housing (hotel) is 

the personal responsibility of each student.  

The application process opens 1 Jan 13 and all applications must be received with proper 

command endorsements by 31 Mar 13.  Late applications will not be accepted.  

For more information, contact your Wing or Region Director of Safety.  


